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Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

It was lovely to meet you at our recent transition meeting and transition days – we hope that 

both you and your child found these useful and are looking forward to joining us in 

September.   

 

We return to school on Tuesday 3rd September, school gates open at 8:30am and your child 

must be in class by 8:45am.  When you arrive, you will be greeted by Mrs Thomas (Head 

Teacher) on the front gate or Mrs Harvey (Deputy Head Teacher) on the back gate – they 

will be able to direct to your child’s classroom.  The early years team will be ready and 

waiting at the classroom door to meet and greet you.   

 

Meet the EYFS Team  

      
Mrs Wood  

EYFS Lead 

Class Teacher 

(Mon – Wed) 

 Mrs 

Thackray  

Class Teacher  

(Thurs-Fri) 

Mrs Melville  

Class Teacher  

Miss Thornhill 

Wellbeing 

HLTA 

Miss McInnis  

Teaching 

Assistant  

Miss Coomber  

Teaching 

Assistant  

 

To support your child with transition we have made the decision to have a staggered start to 

enable them to settle into life at Dothill and build up their time in school.  

 

Day  Drop Off  Collection  

Tuesday 3rd September  8:30am - classroom door  12pm – delivery room door 

Wednesday 4th September  8:30am - classroom door  12pm- delivery room door 

Thursday 5th September 8:30am - classroom door  1pm – delivery room door 

Friday 6th September  8:30am - classroom door  3:15pm – classroom door 

 

Children will stay for lunch on Thursday and Friday. 
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The information shared during the parents meeting and all other information can be found on 

our school website.  https://www.dothillprimaryschool.co.uk/our-school/admissions/sept-24-

information-for-eyfs-starters  

 

As you are aware the children and staff work in one large room, so all the staff will work with 

your child.  Children will be allocated to a class – this will be either RM with Mrs Melville or 

RWT with Mrs Wood and Mrs Thackray.   

 

If you have any questions then please do not hesitate to contact the school where our admin 

assistants, Nicola and Lorna, will be more than happy to answer any questions or arrange for a 

call from a member of the teaching team.  Alternatively, please email 

DothillPhaseLeaderEYFS@taw.org.uk  

 

We look forward to welcoming you all in September. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Amy Wood  
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